
To:  The City of Vaughan 

From: Avi Glina 

Re:  Minor Variance A296/22 and A297/22 

Date: December 7, 2022 

 

Hello, 

I am a local resident living near the Joseph & Wolf Lebovic Jewish Community Campus and saw a copy 
of the minor variance application noted above. 

I understand they are building a new 2 pad ice rink arena at the current centre and they are asking for some 
minor variances in order to proceed. 

After speaking with a UJA representative, I was surprised to learn that the rink is being donated and there 
will be no cost to the city in order to make it happen, yet the community will be allowed to use it during 
designated times.  This was very nice to hear and think it will greatly benefit the city and its residents.  To 
me this is a great way to enhance our city and the fact that we the taxpayer don’t have to pay for it is a great. 

This new amenity will allow for continued use and enjoyment by my family for years to come.  The minor 
variances they have requested seem to be just that, minor.  I support their request and look forward to 
enjoying this new arena with my wife and 3 children once built. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Avi Glina 
110 Cook’s Mill Cres 
Maple, ON 
L6A0L1 

 

 

 

 

 




